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August 31, 2006

Special Guests of the University
Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Governors will meet in regular session Friday, September 8, 2006,
in the General Administration Building, Chapel Hill.

The Board will meet at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, September 7 to have policy
discussions regarding the President’s Advisory Committee on Efficiency and
Effectiveness (PACE), accountability measures with a focus on graduation and
retention rates, and the 2006 Ethics and Lobbying Act. The regular board
meeting will be Friday morning, September 8 at 9:30 a.m.

We expect that the State Auditor, Mr. Leslie Merritt and a few members of his
staff will be attending the Audit Committee meeting scheduled Friday morning
and then staying for the Board meeting.

The next meeting of the Board of Governors is tentatively scheduled for
October 13, 2006, at the General Administration Building, Chapel Hill.

If you have any questions about any of these activities, please contact me at
919-962-4592.

Sincerely,

gfwit &A%Mua'zﬁ;

Bart Corgnati



